

Department of Land Conservation and Development

635 Capitol Street NE, Suite 150 Salem, Oregon 97301-2540 Phone: (503) 373-0050 Fax: (503) 378-5518

www.oregon.gov/LCD



March 13, 2013

TO:

Natural Resources Subcommittee on Ways and Means

FROM:

Jim Rue, Director

CC:

Carrie MacLaren, Deputy Director

Rob Hallyburton, Community Services Division Manager

Teddy Leland, Administrative Services Manager

RE:

Response to Questions dated March 12, 2013

On March 12, 2013, you asked several questions pertaining to the department's General Fund Grants Program and how the population forecasting legislative proposal relates to the department's current General Fund Grant funding levels.

The information below shows the potential allocation of the General Fund Grants Program. The department's General Fund Grant Allocation Committee recommends, and the Land Conservation and Development Commission approves, the department's grants allocation plan at the beginning of each biennia.

In addition to the General Fund Grant Program, the department provides coastal communities grants through its Ocean and Coastal Zone Management Program and works with the Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) in the provision of ODOT funded grants in support of transportation planning.



